
 
 
From: Jacqui Glynn  
Sent: Friday, January 29, 2021 10:38 AM 
To: Dennis Browne <dbrowne@bfma-law.com>; Bernice Bailey <bbailey@bfma-law.com>; Cheryl 
Blundon <cblundon@pub.nl.ca>; Stephen Fitzgerald <sfitzgerald@bfma-law.com> 
Cc: Hopkins, Kelly <khopkins@newfoundlandpower.com>; Liam O'Brien (lobrien@curtisdawe.com) 
<lobrien@curtisdawe.com>; Regulatory <Regulatory@newfoundlandpower.com>; 
ShirleyWalsh@nlh.nl.ca; NLHRegulatory@nlh.nl.ca; Maureen Greene <mgreene@pub.nl.ca>; NL Public 
Utilities Board <ito@pub.nl.ca> 
Subject: RE: NL Power Inc. 2021 Capital Budget Application - Customer Service System Replacement 
Project - Written Submissions Schedule 
 
The request for an extension until February 17, 2021 for written comments from the parties is 
granted.  The date for a reply from Newfoundland Power will also be extended by a week, to February 
24, 2021. 
 
Thank you,  
Jacqui  
 


